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ISSUE: HEALTH COMMITTEE, SENATE HEALTH COMMITTEE 

Transparency in our government is critical. Unfortunately, when it has come to the

pandemic, the State has not always been forthcoming with benchmarks and data. Today I

had the opportunity to bring this issue up with the newly appointed health commissioner.

Residents deserve to have clear data on the pandemic and with this transparency, trust can

be restored.
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